
Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 

CURRICULUM  NEWSLETTER—Term 4 2022 

Oh no!! A spaceship crash landed 

on our school field!  Year 1 helped 

to investigate the crash site and 

wrote down all the questions they 

had.  After sharing the story of 

Beegu they realised that she was a sad, lonely alien who 

just wanted to find some friends.  They wrote some 

amazing character descriptions of her. 

Reception children enjoyed the story Dear 

Dinosaur so much that they wrote to Andy 

from CBeebies ‘Prehistoric Adventures’ and 

asked him questions about dinosaurs that 

they would like to know the answers to.  

They asked which dinosaurs eat meat and 

plants and why dinosaurs have tails.  Andy 

then replied to the children and sent them a 

postcard!  

Year 2 have just completed information booklets all 

about Ghana.  They used their geography 

knowledge to create these fantastic non-fiction 

texts using subheadings, a 

contents page and included 

different sentence types. 



World Number Day 

Thank you for your support. We had a 
fantastic day focusing on number and 
doing lots of creative activities. 

Reception – Printed number heroes out of 
Numicon. Used outdoor material to make 
numbers. 

Year 1 – were continuously counting! 

Year 2 – solved lots of number problems 
to find pieces of a golden key. 

We are currently in our 2nd year of our 
Mastery Journey. The picture below gives 

an overview of the thinking behind how 
we teach Maths at WBI. We are 

currently working with a Wiltshire Maths 
Hub to ensure we are up to date with our 

practices. We work closely with 
Noremarsh to ensure a seamless 

transition into Year 3. 

Easter Holiday Doodle 

Maths Competition 

This is a school based 

competition for each class and year 

group to become the top doodler! Make 

sure you are registered, letter and 

joining instructions are on the website. 

Happy Doodling! 


